
16/07/2020 General Announcement::Resignation of Director and Chief Executive Officer

https://links.sgx.com/1.0.0/corporate-announcements/HUBVWMNA6X2CXQ0C/06df8471a0f23e27f14ca3257de9a42163444960d1d9e877b436a4… 1/1

Issuer & Securities

Issuer/ Manager

HONG LEONG ASIA LTD.

Securities

HONG LEONG ASIA LTD. - SG1F76860344 - H22

Stapled Security

No

Announcement Details

Announcement Title

General Announcement

Date &Time of Broadcast

16-Jul-2020 18:25:52

Status

New

Announcement Sub Title

Resignation of Director and Chief Executive Of�cer

Announcement Reference

SG200716OTHRS04I

Submitted By (Co./ Ind. Name)

Ng Siew Ping, Jaslin

Designation

Company Secretary

Description (Please provide a detailed description of the event in the box below)

Please refer to the attachment in relation to the resignation of Director and Chief Executive Of�cer.

Attachments

Total size =86K MB

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT::RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

HLA%20-%20Resignation%20of%20Director%20n%20CEO_20200716.pdf

https://links.sgx.com/1.0.0/corporate-announcements/HUBVWMNA6X2CXQ0C/HLA%20-%20Resignation%20of%20Director%20n%20CEO_20200716.pdf


 

 
 

 
 
 
 

HONG LEONG ASIA LTD. (Co. Reg. No. 196300306G) 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER (“CEO”)  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Board of Directors of Hong Leong Asia Ltd. (“HLA” or the “Company”) wishes to announce 
that Mr Tan Eng Kwee has given notice of his resignation as a Director and the CEO of the 
Company, in order to pursue other interests. His resignation will take effect on 16 August 2020. 
 
The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Tan for his contributions during his 
tenure as a Director and CEO of the Company. 
 
Further details of Mr Tan’s resignation as required under the Listing Manual of Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) will be set out in a separate announcement for 
release to SGX-ST today. 
 
The Company is in the process of finalising the appointment of a replacement to succeed Mr Tan 
and will make the necessary announcement in due course. 
 
 
 

By Order of the Board  
HONG LEONG ASIA LTD. 
 

Ng Siew Ping, Jaslin 
Company Secretary 
 
16 July 2020 

Singapore 


